
As a member of the International Coaching Federation, we are already held to an ethical code and the highest, most rigorous 
standards in our coaching practices. This national, governing body that has been in place for quite some time already provides 
many of the safeguards this bill aims to create. Also, this would lump coaching in with other professional disciplines that do not 
necessarily offer the same rigorous standards for professionalism and ethics as part of their ongoing credentialling process.


